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February 1, 2016 
 
 
Tina Dietz 
Gardenview 
26096 Elm St. 
Calumet, MI  49913 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

AH310301010 
Gardenview 
26096 Elm St. 
Calumet, MI  49913 

 
 
Dear Mrs. Dietz: 
 
Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (906) 226-4171. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laura Mohrman, Licensing Staff 
Bureau of Community and Health Systems 
234 W. Baraga Ave. 
Marquette, MI  49855 
(906) 290-3428 
 
enclosure 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS 
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS 

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 
License #: AH310301010 
  
Licensee Name: Calumet Operating, LLC 
  
Licensee Address:   Suite 104 

380 Franklin St. 
Harbor Springs, MI  49740 

  
Licensee Telephone #: (231) 526-7380 
  
Authorized Representative/            
Administrator/Licensee Designee: 

Tina Dietz, Authorized Repr. 

  
Name of Facility: Gardenview 
  
Facility Address: 26096 Elm St. 

Calumet, MI  49913 
  
Facility Telephone #: (906) 337-0800 
  
Capacity: 61 
  
Program Type: AGED 

ALZHEIMERS 
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II. Purpose of Addendum 

 
On July15, 2015, I received a request for an increase in capacity. The facility is 
requesting that the capacity be increased from 51 beds to 61 beds. The facility has 
completed their construction and received the approvals required for this increase.  
 

III. Methodology 
 

On December 28, 2015 the facility received an approval from the Bureau of fire 
services.  

 
On January 7, 2016, I completed a walk through of the facility and found it to be in 
compliance with licensing rules.  

 
On January 20, 2016, Health facilities Engineers approved the project and identified 
32 available beds on the memory care side of the facility and 29 beds the assisted 
living side of the facility. The total capacity of the facility is 61 residents. 

 
 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions 
 
The facility has added a beautiful common area for the residents to use. It has plenty 
of windows and room for activities. The facility is equipped to handle the increase in 
capacity. 

 
 
 

V. Recommendation 
 

It is recommended that the capacity be increased to 61 beds available for residents.  
 

 
 

  2/1/2016 
________________________________________ 
Laura Mohrman 
Licensing Staff 

Date 

 
 


